Notes from April 1, 2008 PES Technology Meeting

Mrs. Wilks and Mr. Sparacino will be co-leaders of the group.

We will attempt to keep meetings to 30 minutes.

Future tech needs were identified as:  wireless lab, doc cameras, projectors, and at least one Mac (for video production, podcasts, etc.)

Results of the faculty survey were briefly discussed and will be used to formulate the offerings for the technology camp.

National Technology Standards were alluded to.  Future integration of these standards into the curriculum was discussed.

Ongoing professional development is a must for us to move forward and become a model technology school.  The possibility of using at least one team meeting per month to improve technology skills was discussed.

Requiring teachers to demonstrate their use (and student use) of technology on an ongoing basis could be a driving motivational factor.

The idea of assessing teacher skills, assigning tiers, and providing incentives for improving those skills was introduced.

A survey to determine how many teachers are going to attend the technology camp will be developed to aid in planning.

Ideas for the actual make-up of the EETT Tech Camp were considered- have a theme and everyone creates a product to be used in 08-09?  Just provide a skills/tools overview on Day 1 then let teachers create a product of their choosing on Day 2?  Etc.

The next meeting was set for 4/22.

